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Mr. Raymond Rugh, Chief 

Equipment Division 

Pennsylvania Department of Transportation 

17th and Arsenal Boulevard 

Harrisburg, PA 17120 

Dear Mr. Rugh: 
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We have reviewed the Department of Transportation's proposed regulation 

#18-404, entitled "Flashing or Revolving Lights on Emergency and Authorized 

Vehicles," and did not find any concerns that we feel need to be brought to the attention 

of the Department for its consideration and review. Although we do not have any 

comments at this time, we would appreciate it if you would notify us when you submit 

the final-form version so we can review any potential changes or amendments that may 

be made to the proposed regulations . 

Your cooperation and assistance is appreciated . 
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Mr. John R. McGinley, Jr. 

Sincerely, 

Elam M. Herr 

Assistant Executive Director 
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